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I am a care provider and I am against this bill because it will negatively impact the 

adult foster home business . The rising costs of maintaining and operating care 

homes has risen in the past few years . The proposed rate changes will not cover for 

staffing and if passed we may have to close down the homes . This will vulnerable 

residents with no where to and drastically impacting access to care and increase 

healthcare and housing disparities. 


